
 Medina Mustang Band Boosters 

 March 3,, 2025 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:06pm 

 The minutes of the January meeting were read and reviewed by the attending Boosters. 
 A motion to accept the January minutes was made by Janene Farley and seconded by 
 Celeste Stahl-Balaban. The motion was carried. 

 Treasurer's Report - Diana Baker 
 ●  Beginning Balance December 31, 2024 $44,923.75 
 ●  Expenses for the month of January $6,331.30 
 ●  Ending balance as of January 31, 2025 $65,694.84 

 A motion to accept the January treasurer's report was made by Celeste Stahl-Balaban 
 and seconded by Mindy Kenward. The motion was carried. 

 ●  Beginning Balance January 31, 2025 $65,694.84 
 ●  Expenses for the month of February $5,990.60 
 ●  Ending balance as of February 28, 2025 $68,458.46 

 A motion to accept the February treasurer's report was made by Heather Jackson and 
 seconded by Mke Dreyfus. The motion was carried. 

 Director's Report - Mr. Jaeger 

 ●  Thank you for the help with the basket raffle. It was a great evening. 
 ●  We are still working out the details with Parent Square.  The Remind App is no 

 longer active. 
 ●  The home show and all county are on the same day.  As such, we are reaching 

 out to the younger members for assistance with set up.  Signups are in the 
 aud. 

 ●  Upcoming Events 
 ○  3/8 Guard Home Show 
 ○  3/14-3/16 Musical 
 ○  3/22 Greece 
 ○  3/39 Championships at Gates Chili 
 ○  6/6 & 7 Sherburn 

 Transportation - Nick Hartman 
 ●  Nothing to report 



 Uniforms - Jen Lenhart and Misty Reese 
 ●  Nothing to report 

 Chaperone Chairperson - Mindy Kenward 
 ●  Nothing to report 

 Publicity Chairs - Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley 
 ●  Nothing to report 

 Student Accounts - Becky Rinker 
 ●  Nothing to report 

 Script - Jen Lenhart 
 ●  Nothing to report 

 President's Report - Crystal Elliott 
 ●  1st payment for the spring trip is due March 28th. 
 ●  The fundraisers that we do help bring down the cost of the trips. 
 ●  Pizza sale was not as successful as we hoped.  Due to it being a cold and snowy 

 day sales were slow. 
 ●  A lot of families did not turn in baskets for the basket raffle.  Each family that did 

 not turn in a basket will be required to pay $30. 
 ●  Discount card money is due. 
 ●  Spring cash raffle tickets will be going out by the end of next week.  By selling 

 more tickets you will be able to earn more money for your child’s account. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:29pm. Motion made by Janene Farley and seconded 
 by Chad Kenward. Motions was carried. 

 There were 18 boosters present. 

 Next meeting is April 7, 2025 


